
 
 

The Cathedral School of St Mary  

 Cecil Street, Plymouth, PL1 5HW 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Premier Sports – Extra Curricular Clubs 

I am pleased to inform you that we will be continuing our sports and extra-curricular 

club opportunities for our pupils next term through Premier Sports. 

All the clubs on offer will be delivered by Premier Sport staff who hold a variety of 

sporting qualifications and safeguarding certificates including an enhanced DBS 

check and First Aid qualifications. All clubs encourage fun and the importance of 

being active and having a healthy lifestyle as well as lots of activities and mini 

competitions.   

Each club has a maximum of 20 places. These will be allocated on a first come first 

serve basis and must be booked and paid online via www.family.premier-

education.com and click on ‘courses’ or ‘register & log-in’.  

Each club will run for a 5 week block, starting the week beginning the 14th January. 

The school will be subsidising the clubs through our Sports Premium Funding, which 

means the cost to parents/carers is just £10 for the entire 5 week block. (£2 per 

session). 

A range of different activities will be on offer through the year and change on a 

termly basis, ensuring opportunities are in place for different years groups across the 

school. Below is an overview of the clubs that will be running next term.  

 

Gymnastics 14 Jan 2019 - 11 Feb 2019 15:15 - 16:30  Key stage 1 

Dodgeball 15 Jan 2019 - 12 Feb 2019 15:15 - 16:30  Key stage 2 

Football 16 Jan 2019 - 13 Feb 2019 15:15 - 16:30  Key stage 2 

Gymnastics 17 Jan 2019 - 14 Feb 2019 15:15 - 16:30  Key stage 2 

Archery 18 Jan 2019 - 15 Feb 2019 15:15 - 16:30  Whole school 

Bookings are open now. 

Should you have any questions or experience any problems using the booking 

system, please speak to a member of the office staff.  

Many thanks 

 

Mr Driscoll 


